Alr receivers for the Motor vessel "KINGSHOLME",

It 1s submitted the Stockholm Surveyor should be
informed that it 1s noted that a certificate of the test of
the material and process of manufacture of these air receivers
will be forwarded on the return of the Manager of the Steel
Works, but he should be requested to forward in the meantime
a plan showing the sceantlings of the receivers in question.

It 1s also noted that arrangements have been made
whereby in future the requirements of the Rules with regard
to air receivers will be complied with. It should however be
pointed out to the Surveyor that unless the gscantlings are
indreased beyond those required by the Rules, the suggestion
to test agg gggggvg¥27§h%%§dwg§%i%% 35333333 as there would be
a danger of stretching and damaging the material.

The Liverpool Surveyors should be advised that
further enquiry is being made on this matter.

/

| ARK
o gt

"~

I

ant



